
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

4. NORTONS ROAD : PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING 
 
 The City Streets Manager sought Board approval for the distribution to local residents and property 

owners of a publicity leaflet showing the proposed traffic calming work in Nortons Road, Avonhead.  
 
 The objectives of the proposed works are to reduce the speed of through traffic, reduce the number of 

loss of control accidents and to improve safety for children crossing Nortons Road to and from 
Avonhead School. 

 
 These objectives will be achieved by the installation of platforms at regular intervals along Nortons 

Road and street tree plantings. 
 
 The Board decided that approval be granted for the Nortons Road proposed traffic calming concept 

plan to be circulated for community consultation and feedback. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


